
Westerly Airport Association 

August 20 Meeting Minutes 

      The regular monthly meeting was called to order at 7:10 by President Bernie Stumpf.  There were 14 

members and guests in attendance.   

     The secretary’s and treasurer’s reports were read and accepted.   Carol read a very nice card from 

Jennifer Hawthorne.   She also reported that she has sent WOW information packets to local school 

principals. 

Old Business 

   Wings Over Westerly was discussed at length.  Ben Brennan has secured the Young Eagle insurance 

from the EAA.  Bill has made contact with the manager at Walmart to hopefully get a donation of drinks.  

Carol has made a generous donation of $1,000.00 in memory of Humphrey.  Stephanie agreed to act as 

our Volunteer Supervisor for the event.  Bernie received confirmation that we will have 15 cadets from 

the Quonset CAP.  Conrad suggested that we use them on the flight line or aviation related positions 

rather than parking cars, etc.   Cas agreed to take charge of the show cars.  We will give food vouchers to 

all volunteers and per show car.  Dottie offered to cut the vouchers out if Sandy would create them.  

Dottie also agreed to chair the raffle.  The raffle and food permits have been applied for.  Sam has 7 

pilots ready to fly Young Eagles.  He hopes to have at least 11.  Set- up volunteers should arrive by 

6:30am; others by 9:00am.   Carol reported on activities and demos.  She found we can have pony rides 

from Ponies To Go.  The cost is $150.00/hour.  Dottie motioned that we have them for 2 hours.  Carol 

seconded it and the motion was passed.  The next planning meeting will be held Monday August 27. 

   The Website is online at westerlyairportfriends.org.  Ryan Adams was paid $250.00 for his work. 

   Carol feels very strongly about having a paper newsletter sent out.  She offered to cover the costs for 

it.  It will also be posted on the website. 

   Dean reported that we have Unit D3 at Richard’s storage facility in Pawcatuck in order to keep all of 

WAA’s belongings in one central location. 

There was no new business discussed. 

The meeting adjourned at 9:05pm. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Karen Watrous 


